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Dear All, 
With great disbelieve I have learned that there are plans to re-develop 6 Erskine Road and it might 
have an impact on Triyoga 

As a student/client of Triyoga I visit Primrose Hill bvice a week  and I don't think it would be the 
same without all the Triyoga people one pumps into at any day of the week  Not only is Triyoga a 
centre for all of us which fosters learning and peaceful connections amongst  us all and with the 
environment - I also strongly believe that Primrose Hill has benefited from us being there The 
local businesses where we have our lunches/dinners after class/treatment or the shops where we 
get our daily supplies and sometimes even treat ourselves to a nice pair of shoes 

I would imagine not only would Triyoga be badly effected but the whole community and 
businesses in Primrose Hill 

I can't believe that one developer's ideas are more important than the negative impact it would 
have on the whole area and many individuals as well 

Looking forward to hearing about the progress and hopefully positive decisions 

Best 


